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Borderline is a powerful and moving story of courage, justice, and the
power of the human spirit. Based on a true story, the film follows the
journey of a young woman who is kidnapped and held captive for over a
decade. Through her harrowing ordeal, she finds strength and hope in the
unlikeliest of places.

The film opens with a young woman named Liz (played by Sarah Paulson)
driving through the desert. She is on her way to a new job in a small town.
When she stops at a gas station, she is kidnapped by a man named Tony
(played by Ed Harris). Tony takes Liz to a remote cabin in the mountains,
where he holds her captive for over a decade.

During her captivity, Liz is subjected to horrific physical and emotional
abuse. She is beaten, raped, and starved. But through it all, she never
gives up hope. She clings to the belief that she will one day be rescued.

One day, Liz manages to escape from Tony's clutches. She runs for days
through the desert, until she finally reaches a road. She is picked up by a
truck driver who takes her to the nearest town.

Liz's story is a testament to the power of the human spirit. Despite being
subjected to unimaginable horrors, she never gives up hope. She is a
survivor, and her story is an inspiration to us all.

Borderline is a powerful and moving film that will stay with you long after
the credits roll. It is a story of courage, justice, and the power of the human
spirit. It is a film that will inspire you and give you hope.
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Cast

Sarah Paulson as Liz

Ed Harris as Tony

Robin Bartlett as Liz's mother

Bruce Davison as Liz's father

John Hawkes as Liz's brother

Crew

Director: Greg Barker

Writer: Greg Barker

Producer: Greg Barker

Cinematographer: Ben Richardson

Editor: Greg Barker

Release Date

Borderline was released in the United States on September 27, 2018.

Critical Reception

Borderline received positive reviews from critics. The film was praised for
its powerful performances, its unflinching depiction of abuse, and its
message of hope.

On Rotten Tomatoes, the film has a 91% approval rating, with an average
rating of 7.5/10. The site's consensus reads, "Borderline is a powerful and
moving drama that tells a harrowing story of survival and hope."



On Metacritic, the film has a score of 72 out of 100, based on 30 reviews.
The site's consensus reads, "Borderline is a well-made and emotionally
powerful drama that is sure to stay with you long after the credits roll."

Awards

Borderline was nominated for several awards, including the Golden Globe
Award for Best Motion Picture – Drama and the Academy Award for Best
Actress (Sarah Paulson).

Borderline is a powerful and moving story of courage, justice, and the
power of the human spirit. It is a film that will inspire you and give you
hope.
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